
TOWN OF ARGOS 

REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, April 6, 2016  

 

CALL TO ORDER: 

Council President Dustin Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:39 PM. 

 

ROLL CALL: 

Present for the meeting: President Dustin Johnson, Vice President George Null, Members Juli Stauffer, Suzanne 

Umbaugh, Charles R Snead, Clerk-Treasurer Lisa Mullaney and Attorney Fred Jones.  

 

MINUTES: 

Minutes from the March 16th Regular Session were submitted for approval. Vice President Null moved to accept the 

minutes and Member Stauffer seconded. The motion carried unanimously.  

 

CITIZEN INPUT: 

No citizen input but Member Umbaugh recognized Mr. Jim Burroughs for his 30 years of service to the town. Vice 

President Null and Mark Thompson stated that April 23rd from 1 pm – 3 pm at the high school auditorium will be a 

Hazardous Material Workshop.  He would like all elected officials to attend.  Also Mr. Thompson pointed out that the 

Fire Department will be hosting an open house on April 21st from 10 am -  3 pm. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

Attorney Report: 

Attorney Derek Jones was not present in his place Attorney Fred Jones was present but had nothing to report.  

  

Green Summit Update: 

Deadline for names are 04/15/2016. 

  

 

Board Openings/ MC Tourism, Cemetery Board, BZA and Plan Commission: 

President Johnson appointed Todd VanDerWeele to the BZA on 03/28/2016.  Mr. Mark Thompson resigned from the 

BZA so he could remain on the Argos Police Commission.  President Johnson also appointed Fern Snead to the 

Redevelopment Commission.  Openings still available for the MC Tourism, Cemetery, Plan Commission and BZA.  

 

Other Old Business: 

 

Old Library Building: 

Vice President Null stated that Chester Gamble was contacted with no reply. 

 

NEW Business: 

 

T.A.S.K.: Presentation 

A presentation about the school referendum was made by various members of T.A.S.K.  Mr. Jon VanDerWeele 

presented the reasons why a referendum was needed.  Several citizens made positive comments about why the school 

deserves the money this would generate. 

 

CLAIMS 

Clerk-Treasurer Mullaney presented the April 6th claims which totaled $375,901.06. Vice President Null moved to 

accept claims #334 through #393 and Council Member Umbaugh seconded. The motion carried unanimously. 

 

506 W Broadway: 

Property owners Galen and Julie Miller are requesting a zoning change to their property.  It is currently zoned light 

industrial and needs to be residential for resale purposes.  Vice President Null motioned to have Attorney Jones help 

with this process.  Member Stauffer seconded. The motion carried unanimously. 

. 



 

ADJOURNMENT 

With no more business brought before the board, Member Stauffer moved to adjourn the meeting and Council Member 

Snead seconded. The motion carried unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 9:03 P.M. 

 

 

 

      ___________________________________ 

      Dustin Johnson, President 

ATTEST: 

_______________________________ 

Lisa Mullaney, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


